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Dear Parent/Guardian                                                                                         September 2022 
 
We have booked the Isle of Wight residential for Monday 5rd June to Friday 9th June 2023.  In the 
past, the Year 6 children have made similar visits and they have proved to be of great educational 
value.  The visit also provides an opportunity for your child to benefit personally and socially from 
being “away from home”, encouraging a greater independence and maturity. 
 
We are to stay at the Lorron Hotel between Sandown & Shanklin, and a full educational programme 
has been worked out and the coach and driver stay with us for the week, which will enable us to make 
many visits and excursions whilst on the island. 
 
The total cost of the visit is £345 which includes coach, ferry, accommodation, entrance fees and 
insurance. 
 
It is not the policy of the school to provide assistance in the above circumstance. As a school, however, 
we do not want anyone to miss out on an opportunity like this for financial reasons.  If you are in financial 
difficulty, please contact us as we may be able to signpost some sources of support. 
 
Payments are to be made via ParentPay.  
 
Further details, including dates of meetings, will follow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 5/6 Team 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give consent for my child ………………………………………………………………………to take part in 
the Educational Visit to the Monday 5th June to Friday 9th June 2023. 
 
I enclose a non refundable deposit of £30.00 for my child…………………………………to take part in 
the IOW visit. 
Signed……………………………………………..Name………………………………………… 

 

Scargill CE VA Primary School 
Beech Lane 
West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 
 
Headteacher Andrew Poole 
 
 

Scargill C of E Primary School 
Beech Lane 
West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 
 
Headteacher  Mrs Hallsworth 
Executive Head  Mr Hetherington 
 
Tel  0115 9320005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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